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March 9, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 197:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires the Environmental
Quality Commission to adopt by rule a program for regulating air contaminant emissions from
dairy confined animal feeding operations.
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